
 

Attention Newly Admitted Students of Semester I of MSc (Economics) 

 

An orientation for the newly admitted students of Semester I of MSc (Economics) 

2016-18 batch will be held on September 5, 2016 at 12.00 noon at the Auditorium 

of the Department. The programme will be conducted by Prof. Mahalaya Chatterjee. 


